RESTORATIVE JUSTICE REFERRAL PROCESS
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Victim worker will explain to victim(s) that there is a Restorative Justice Service available to them, where they will have the opportunity to meet the victim and offender in a safe and structured setting to discuss the offence and to look at the harm done and its effects through a trained facilitator.











If the victim takes an interest, a referral needs to be made to the Restorative Justice Worker by completing the Restorative Justice Referral form. The Victim worker will notify the Responsible officer if the victim is interested, the Responsible Officer will make the referral.





The Restorative Justice Worker will also contact the young offender and their parents via a telephone call or home visit to explain more in depth about the Restorative Conference and what the meeting will entail. A parental consent form will be completed, a copy forwarded to the Responsible Officer.














The Restorative Justice Worker will contact the victim via a telephone call or a home visit to explain more in depth about the Restorative Conference and what will happen. This will be in liaison with the Victim Worker.








If both the victim and offender are happy to meet each other and agree to take part, the conference will be set up. The Responsible Officer will attend the Conference. 














A Letter and a telephone call will be made to both the victim and offender to confirm date/time of conference.











